UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS
HEADQUARTERS AND SERVICE BATTALION
HEADQUARTERS MARINE CORPS, HENDERSON HALL
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22214-5000

IN REPLY REFER TO:

1650
Adi
JAR 04 2010

Northern Virginia Navy League
20337 Ashcroft Ter.
Sterling, VA 20165-7537

Attention: Mrs. Nancy F. Gorell

SUBJECT: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Navy
League for sponsoring our Battalion, and for the support
provided to our Marines and Sailors. Your generous donation
directly and significantly impacted our service members. May

the years ahead provide us the continued pleasure of having you
by our side.

Sincerely,

Wbk ro

R. L. ANDERSON
Colonel, U.S. Marine Corps
Commanding Officer




